
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                      15th September 2017 

 

We have had a very positive start to the year and the children have all adapted well to 

their new year groups and classes. 

 

Our class names have been chosen from the theme ‘OV Outback’ and the children have  

voted for their favourite. 

 

Mrs Lavictoire – The Affable Ashes 

Miss Squire – The Mighty Mazzards 

Mr Whapham – The Willow Warriors 

 

This week we have begun work on our new topic ‘The Second Elizabethans’, with the 

children researching Tudor kings and queens, creating fact files on Queen Elizabeth I 

as well as starting to look at Tudor portraits in art. 

 

Wild Night Out 

 

Everyone should have now received their Wild Night Out letters, including a kit list. 

Any children who are not attending and will be taking part in our OV Wild Night In 

instead will need to bring their wellies and raincoats to school on Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday. 

Friends of Orchard Vale (FoOV) 

FoOV organised events through the year to raise money towards equipment/trips and 

events across the school.  Why not check out their Facebook page “Orchard Vale 

Community School Events”. 

Danni Hide photography will be visiting Orchard Vale on Saturday, 30th, September and 

is offering a 20 minute photoshoot for £30.  Please see the school website 

“ovschool.co.uk/News/September for more details. 

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 and news of 

school events 

 

Tue, 3rd Oct – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Thurs, 12th Oct – FoOv – School Disco (more details to come). 

Fri, 13th Oct – Tempest photographer (individual and family photos) 

Thur, 19th and Fri, 20th Oct – Non-Pupil Days 

Mon, 23rd to Fri, 27th Oct – Half Term. 

Mon, 18th Dec to Tue 2nd Jan – Christmas Holidays 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Mrs Lavictoire     Miss Squire     Mr Whapham     Mrs Johnson 


